
 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2023-24/102     Date: 14.06.2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 

 

Please be informed that the office timings during the summer vacation, 

starting from Sunday, 18th June 2023 until Thursday, 17th August 2023, will 

be from 08:00 a.m. to 01:45 p.m. However, from 20th August 2023, the 

office timings will return to the regular schedule of 07:15 a.m. to 04:30 

p.m. 

Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Meenal Bakshi 

Principal 

 

 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and 
technology-driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and  make the world 
a better place to live. 

 


